
 
Zoom Family Expectations 

 
● Log on 2-3 minutes before your meeting time and have all class materials on hand when 

class begins.  
 

● Students will be expected to have their video on and mics muted when they join the 
meeting. Mics should remain muted unless requested by the teacher. 

 
● Set up your student in a well-lit area away from noise and distractions.  We love pets, but 

please keep pets away from students during online learning time.  They can be a distraction 
to your child and others on the Zoom call.  Headphones are helpful to reduce noise and 
distractions. 

 
● The ideal learning area is: 

○ A table and chair, facing away from television /electronics 
○ A room separate from where family business is occurring (not in a busy kitchen or a 

loud living room) 
 

● Make sure your student is wearing appropriate clothing and is comfortable 
 

● Minimize the need for breaks, and maximize learning time by having your child eat prior to 
the meeting, sit with a water bottle, and have them use the restroom beforehand.   
 

● If needed, please assist your child to log on and get settled.  But after that, please let them 
attend class alone and remind them this is class time.​ ​Please do not give your child 
answers to questions or worry about their performance.  They are here to learn and 
mistakes are expected​.   
 

● If the connection is spotty, or in the event of technical difficulties, please exit the meeting 
and try to reload the page.  If that does not work, please email your teacher.   

 
Thank you for your assistance and patience as we all adapt this new way of learning!  We will be 
creating Zoom Essential Agreements with students during the first days of school and posting 

them on our web page that you can see and go over with your child at any time.  

 


